
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

TESTING ELECTRONIC VOTING EQUIPMENT 

FOR THE APRIL, 2017 SPRING PRIMARY 

 

According to Wis. Stats. 5.84 (1) Testing Equipment, the electronic voting equipment 

must be tested at a public meeting.  The Edge II electronic voting system, which utilizes 

automatic tabulating equipment, will be tested on Monday March 27, 2017 at 10:00 

a.m. in the meeting room of the Montfort Fire/Rescue Building.  

 

This test is open to the public. 

 

Shelly Kazda  

Clerk-Treasurer 

Village of Montfort 

 

 

Posted at Community Building, Post Office and Village Website 3/23/17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


